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SAFE CARE ABUSE
PREVENTION

THURSDAY, OCT. 24, 2024

PURPOSE:

8:30 a.m. — 2:30 p.m.

The Safe Care Abuse Prevention Train-the-Trainer session will prepare people to teach participants how to manage
their own stress triggers and reduce tension in client or resident situations. After attending, trainers will be prepared
to deliver this 4-part training in 30-minute segments to fit your internal training schedules. A comprehensive

Facilitator Guide, handouts, and training tips are provided.

The goals of the 4-part training series are to help your staff:
* Build relationships and empathy. (Module 1; 30 minutes)

* Recognize triggers that may lead to abuse. (Module 2; 30 minutes)
* Improve self-awareness about reacting in stressful situation. (Module 3; 30 minutes)
* De-escalate potentially harmful situations. (Module 4; 30 minutes)

Eligible
for 5 clock
hours

You must register two trainers from your site to attend the training in order to facilitate the training at your site.

View these Abuse Prevention Training Overview Slides to learn more. For questions, contact Julie Apold,

LeadingAge Minnesota’s Vice President of Quality and Performance.

REGISTRATION INFORMATION

LeadingAge Minnesota Members — Complimentary for Members
Prospective Members - Members only

REGISTER HERE

CEUs

This virtual training has been designed to meet the CEU approval

criteria for the Minnesota Board of Executives for Long Term Services
and Supports (MN-BELTSS). Participants may also request a general
certificate of attendance.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION

Olivia Scott, Events & Education Coordinator, at
oscott@LeadingAgeMN.org or 651.603.3559 for assistance or if your
registration has not been confirmed.

SUGGESTED AUDIENCE

Training and Development Professionals, Site
Level Leaders, HR Professionals, and other
interested individuals at all settings.

PRESENTER
Alyson VanAhn, PhD, LP, Licensed Psychologist,
Associated Clinic of Psychology, Minneapolis

CUT-OFF/CANCELLATION

Registration cut-off date/cancellation deadline
is 5 p.m. on Oct. 21, 2024. Cancellations must
be made in writing. LeadingAge Minnesota
reserves the right to cancel this virtual event.
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